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Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

Program Code Requests: KRS7-MS, KRS8-BS, EEEC-BED

Stuart Lau <stuartl@hawaii.edu> Tue, Jul 29, 2014 at 6:44 AM
To: Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>
Cc: Stuart Lau <stuartl@hawaii.edu>

Hi,

After conferring with the Office of Graduate Education and the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs,
it was determined that the new program code of KRS7-MS should not have been created.  The specialization is a
part of the KRS-MS program rather than a unique major.  May I request to have the program code removed from
Banner.  I checked SGASTDN and SAAADMS and it does not appear that the code is attached to any records in
Banner.

Thanks,
Stuart

[Quoted text hidden]

-- 
****************************************
Stuart Lau
University Registrar
Office of the Registrar
University of Hawaii at Manoa
Ph:  808  956-8010
****************************************
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and is exempt from disclosure under applicable law.

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system.
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